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Weeding the Garden 
 
Spring is almost here!!  Very soon will be the season to start tending to the flowers and plants in front 
of our homes.  At the Wike house, that will begin with weeding the flower beds. 
 
I recently read an article by Carey Nieuwhof that talked about weeding the gardens of the church…. 
He wrote about pulling toxic weeds.  If any of us had weeds that were truly toxic to our gardens, we 
would pull them at once and get them far away from our flower beds.  That is for sure.  But what if I 
told you we could go each have weeds in our own hearts and lives that will hinder the work of the 
church (if we allow them to remain)?? 
 
Weeds like bad feelings about others in the church, perhaps even leaders of our church, that motivate 
us to say ungodly things about them.  Do you seriously think this could be healthy FOR our church? 
 
Weeds like a general dislike of worship styles or even evangelism/ discipleship styles that differ from 
what we used to know in years gone by.  Sometimes we get so attached to the nostalgia of yesterday 
that we fail to see the ineffectiveness of it today.  Or we refuse to allow something more effective (that 
is sharing the same message) simply because it is contrary to what we loved in the past. 
 
Maybe the month of March would be a good month to pray about the weeds that we each have in our 
own gardens and ask God to help us eliminate them!!  Join me in this!! 
 
David 
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Grab a name tag from a greeter as you come in Sunday 
morning, March 5th. Put your first name on it and there 
will be a special time during the service for getting to 
know the names of your fellow Eberezerites. 

 

 

 

For more info on this Youth event 
contact Nathan Neighbors 
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A six week study beginning, Monday, March 9th at 
6:00 pm in the Mears House 

 

 

 

 

Ways to give your tithe 
  •   text to 73256 and enter 
      EBCSC 
  •   drop it by the church  
      office  
  •   drop it in the secure   
      church  mailbox 
  •   mail to 524 S. Ebenezer Rd.  

 
 

 

Financial Report Through February 26, 2023 
 
Year to date needs………....$246,424.88 
Year to date receipt………...$246,239.96 

 

Join us Sunday, March 26th  
as we invite all of our Weekday Families & Staff to 

join us for Morning Worship  
at 9:15 am 

******************************************* 
then join us at 3:00 pm for the RA  

car race in the gym 

Betty Mears Circle will meet 
Thursday,March 9th  at 10:30 am 

in the Mears House 

 

 

 
April 2nd     Palm Sunday (Easter Egg Hunt 3-5 pm) 
April 5th      No Wednesday Night Activities 
April 6th      Maundy Thursday 7:30 pm 
April 7th     Good Friday  ( Church Office Closed) 
April 9th     Sunrise Service at 6:45 am  
                   Morning Worship at 9:15 am 
                   Sunday School 10:15 am 
April 12th   No Wednesday Activities 

 

Wednesday Night Supper Menu 
March 1st     Spaghetti, Green Beans, Garlic Bread, Salad Bar 
March 8th      Fried Chicken, Brown Gravy or Tomatoes & Rice, Butter Beans, 
                    Salad Bar 
March 15th  Pork Chops, Mashed Potatoes, Garden Peas, Salad Bar 
March 22nd  Chicken Bog, Green Beans, Salad Bar 
March 29th   Hamburgers, French Fries, Baked Beans, Salad Bar 

 


